






Woodland
The conifer trees were planted between 1938 and 1959 when 
the Fell was used to gather water for the local reservoirs to 
serve Fulwood in Preston.  There are Sitka and Norway Spruce, 
Larch and Scots Pine. Unlike other conifers the Larch shed their 
needles in the winter.
Every year some trees are cut down and are used by the 
Countryside Service to make stiles, fencing and bird boxes.

Moorland
The wet heath and blanket bog on the summit are 
internationally important habitats.  In the drier areas you can 
see heather, bilberry and crowberry, in the wet areas bog 
asphodel and sphagnum moss.
Skylarks and meadow pipits are often seen near the summit.

Grassland 
In the meadows on the lower slopes of the Fell snipe, curlew 
and lapwings nest in spring.  In the summer the fields are filled 
with buttercups, sorrel, pignut and wild grasses that attract
butterflies such as meadow browns, commas, red admirals and 
small coppers.

 

Dogs
Dogs are welcome provided they are kept under close control and 
out of the wildlife ponds.  Be aware that there are sheep grazing at 
certain times of the year.  All dog waste should be bagged and 
placed in the bins provided.

Barbeques
There is a barbeque area at Carwags, on Carwags Lane leaving the 
Fell towards Longridge.  This site is the only place on the park 
where barbeques are allowed.

Orienteering Courses
Test your navigation skills whilst exploring the Fell. There is a range 
of courses suitable for all abilities including children.
Special packs are available from the Visitor Centre for a small 
charge.

Tramper
We currently have two trampers available for use by people with 
limited mobility, whether you use a wheel chair most of the time or 
just have problems getting around on hills and uneven ground.  
These buggies are available for use free of charge but it is essential 
that you book in advance. 




